July 25, 2022

Re: OPSB Case No. 21-1231-EL-BGN Fountain Point Solar Project
Dear Ohio Power Siting Board:
| am sending this letter to express my opposition to the Fountain Point Solar Project.

We are a historical and agricultural community. A gemstone in the great state of Ohio.
The backbone of this community has always been agriculture; it is the blood that runs
through the veins of this community. The air we breathe the land that we inhabit is
critical to the breadth of this community. They are the elements and the quality of life
that we enjoy - given to us by our forefathers in the constitution. They reflect our God
given rights — pursuit of happiness. Without agriculture, it is not possible to have banks,
markets, stock markets, it is the foundation of a stable economy. Without agriculture,
where is the food to come from? Some building where the plants never see the sun?
Never breathe the fresh air? Generations of farmers have farmed this land surrounding
us. They are the farmers who have contributed to put the food in the mouths of the
citizens of this nation. Food on your tables!

We are asking for help to preserve our way of life. We need our elected officials not to
turn their backs on us for money’s sake but to do as they promised and listen to the
people. These projects will strip away the land. Today, many of us walk each day in the
footsteps of our grandfathers, great grandfathers, and great, great, grandfathers. Some
have had ancestors who lived here in the late 1700’s. Our family’s blood, sweat, and
tears are ingrained in the soil of the land that surrounds the countryside of Logan
County.

Please do not allow our lives and land to be stolen, our land is a responsibility to the
country, it is sacred ground and should be fought for. The land is the inheritance from
our fore-fathers and on loan to us today. It is imperative that it be preserved for future
generations. Only with a deep, inherent love for this land can preservation occur.
Heaven on earth is under our feet and it is the land that we live on.

This project does not meet the public interest, convenience, and necessity and should
be denied.

Regards,

e all @%

Ronald Culp
19111 Bear Swamp Rd
Marysville, Ohio 43040
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